
S E K C E  N E M O C N I Č N Í C H  L É K Á R N Í K Ů   
Č E S K É  F A R M A C E U T I C K É  S P O L E Č N O S T I  ČLS  JEP  

 

EAHP President 

EAHP Board of Directors 

EAHP Nomination Committee 

Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87, Brussels 

 

Prague, 23. 2. 2021 

Subj: Letter of support of Claudia Plesan for EAHP Board elections 

 

Dear Mr President, 

Dear EAHP Board Members, 

Dear NC Members, 

  

I am pleased to announce that the Board of the Czech Association of Hospital Pharmacists 

supports Ms Claudia Plesan as a candidate for the EAHP Board of Directors. 

As you know, Claudia’s contribution to the hospital pharmacy matters as well EAHP has been 

wide and long-standing. She served as GA delegate, EAHP Board Member (as a Director of 

Professional Development) for past couple years.  

We believe that Claudia’s professional skills, experience, attitude, knowledge and personality, 

make her a great candidate for EAHP Board membership. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mgr. Michal Hojný 

CAHP President 


